RUBY REBEKAH LODGE MEETING:

Ruby Rebekah Lodge 279, Schreiber, held their regular meeting with Mrs. W. Clemens N.G. and Mrs. Gladys Hamilton V.G. presiding.

The C.P.T. Humanitarian Committee meeting will be held on Sunday, January 8th in the United Church Hall.

Mrs. Hamilton reported cards sent to members and relatives of members ill in hospital.

Correspondence included many cards of greet -ing for Christmas from out of town Lodges and members.

A surprise party and pot luck lunch will be held following the meeting on January 11th.

Following the meeting, the annual Christmas party was held. Contests and games were

enjoyed with exchange of gifts and a salad plate lunch. The room and tables decorated in the Christmas motif.

SCHREIBER ART CLUB NEWS

The Schreiber Art Club held its regular monthly meeting on Sunday, December 4th. Mr. Norm Norris, Schreiber's new Recreation Director was present.

The minutes of the previous meeting read by Joan LeBlanc were approved, moved by Joyce Reid; seconded by Diane Lapworth.

Gwen Hadley in her Treasurer's report advised that the club has fifty-four members to date.

